
Carol Plummer
Corinth 

Dear Legislators, I am writing to urge you to pass LD 1045. All people must have 
access to universal, high-quality, affordable health care. If not simply for being the 
right thing to do, it is also imperative for the growth and strength of our state, both 
economically and in population growth. Perhaps more young people will stay in 
Maine rather than move away. That would be great. Thank you, Carol Plummer


